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Our talented Year 11 drama class and some of our junior and senior students, had the opportunity to 

show off their drama ensembles on Tuesday night!  
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Welcome to Term 4 at Orange High School. The school is very much back into the routine of 
teaching and learning and it is good to see the school settle quickly.  
 
It has been great to see our Year 12 Students continue to come into the school to work with 
teachers and prepare for their Higher School Certificate exams which begin next week. The 
first paper will be English on Monday. While there will no doubt be a sense of nervousness for 
some at the start, for others it will be a relief to finally get started. All students will complete 
their second English paper on Tuesday with most finishing their suite of exams over the next 
three weeks. We wish them all the best and also thank the many parents and wider family    
supports who are doing so much in the background to support students during what can be a 
challenging time. 
 
Sharing and celebrating Early Entry to University successes is a complex task each year, due to 
the staggered manner in which different universities notify successful students. We will do 
our best to recognise all students over coming weeks as we hear of their successes. This week 
we congratulate William Boyd, Gabrielle Lloyd, Lydia Parker, James Cashen, Caitlyn Potts,  Elise 
Sinclair, Logan Rumney, Zoe Theobald, Lucy Cooper, Joe Grindrod and Elise Sinclair who have all 
been offered early entry to The University of Wollongong.  

Last evening, OHS held an evening, which showcased the abilities of our High Achieving            
students from Years 7 - 10.  I was amazed at the depth of their knowledge and creativity. The 
students put on a wonderful display of their work and it was really pleasing to see many           
students and parents enjoying the diversity of their projects. 

 

Callback is a selection of outstanding performances and projects 
from Higher School Certificate Dance students.  It is coordinated 
by The Arts Unit, NSW Department of Education held at the         
Seymour Centre, University of Sydney, on 8-9 February 2018. 
Callback recognises and celebrates students who have achieved 
highly in various aspects of the externally marked sections of the 
course. We congratulate to Logan Rumney for her ‘Callback’ for 
Core  Composition, Core Performance and Major Study                     
Performance and Pheobe Campbell for Core Performance.   

Congratulations also to our Drama students for their showcase of 
talent earlier this week. The opportunity,  
supported and shared by parents and           
community members, highlighted an amazing  
array of group and individual performances.  

Maaike Riphagen travelled to Harden over the weekend to compete in 

the Equestrian State Finals, placing  1st in the event. Congratulations. 

Congratulations to Ben Hoskins Murphy in Year 7 and Harry          

MacPherson in Year 12 for their selection into the Regional Youth 

Orchestra. Students for the Regional Youth Orchestra are selected  

from outside metro areas and provides further opportunities for 

student mentorship.  

 

 

 

David Lloyd 

Principal  



On a very cold day, approximately 80 Year 6 Calare students recently visited Orange High to participate in some Japanese 

activities. Some Year 8 students also participated in the activities. Students learnt a little kanji and their basic meanings and 

were then able to put the kanji into a few short sentences. A few of their stories are included in the photos. Well done Calare 

students, you did a very good job of making these stories.  

We all fitted into the Japanese classroom for recess where it was nice and warm. The next activity built on the Japanese 

numbers that the students had been studying at Calare Public. They very quickly learnt the numbers from 11 to 99 and then 

we enjoyed a very large game of bingo together.  A big thank you to Mr Ostini for his organisation and kanji cards, the Calare 

teachers for their organisation, 8-1 Japanese for assisting with the activities, Lochie Wheeler(a Yr 11 Japanese student, who 

spoke to the students about the benefits of studying languages), our Japanese visitor, Junko Goodacre,  for assisting with the 

activities and being a great bingo caller. It was a very enjoyable visit. Thanks everyone. Arigatoo. 

Over the school holidays, Alex Matthews,                         

Noah Lamrock, Miranda Eyb and James Cashen             

embarked on a 2-day hike in the Blue Mountains.              

In one day, they walked 14kms and climbed over 700 

steps on the Six Foot Track near Nellies Glen.  

They overcame navigation obstacles and pushed 

through their barriers. Mr Fennell, Miss Wilcock and       

two external supervisors assisted the students to           

ensure their hike went off without a hitch.  

They have successfully completed their Bronze Award 

Adventurous Journey.  



William Boyd  Lucy Cooper James Cashen Joe Grindrod Gabrielle Lloyd 

Lydia Parker Caitlyn Potts Logan Rumney Elise Sinclair Zoe Theobald 

Exciting news for our own Maaike Riphagen, who                 

travelled to Harden over the weekend and competed in 

the Equestrian State Finals alongside her horse Andy. 

Their hard work and persistent training paid off, placing 

1st in the state event! Well done Maaike!  

This week we welcomed Year 6 primary students to Orange High to give them a taste 

of what to expect when they progress into high school. They had a wonderful time    

with Mrs Nash, learning how to decorate cup cakes and lots of fun dancing with              

Miss Goodwin. 







Learn water confidence and water safety skills  

Register to join Orange Bush Nippers  

for the 2017-2018 season! 

 

Sign on day will be Sunday 15th October  

at the Orange Aquatic Centre 9am - 10.30am 

 

$40 per nipper or $80 per family 

Uniform (singlet and skull cap) $30 per nipper 


